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Regionally Important Resources Nomination

The GMRC is updating its regional plan and in accordance with the rules and requirements established by the Georgia Department of Community Affairs is soliciting nominations for Regionally Important Resources.  Any site or structure considered to have significant value for the region’s environment or heritage may be nominated and will be reviewed by the Commission and its advisory committee for inclusion in the final plan. Please attach a map outlining the location and boundaries of the nominated property and submit to the contact person below.  
The inventory of existing RIRs can be found on the GMRC website: https://www.gmrc.ga.gov/planningrir
Nominations and questions can be directed to: 
Joe Rothwell, Regional Planner, 770-538-2619 or jrothwell@gmrc.ga.gov and returned by Friday April 23, 2021 to the above email address. 
	Contact Person:
	

	Organization/Agency/Government:
	

	Address:
	

	
	

	Phone Number:
	

	Email Address:
	


        About the Nomination:

	Name of Resource:
	

	Location:
	

	Category:
	Environmental:
	
	Cultural:
	
	Other:
	


Describe the importance of this resource and its value to the Georgia Mountains region:

Describe how the resource is considered threatened or vulnerable:

Thank you for your interest in your community and in the Georgia Mountains Region!!
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